February 11, 2003

5218 South Westwood Drive

Knightstown, IN 46148

Dear Abigail,

I am Director of the Human Performance Lab and the Exercise Science major at Anderson University.  My good friends, H. L. and Sandy Baker have informed me that you may be interested in attending AU next year and that you have an interest in exercise science.  I want to invite you to visit us at AU and especially to tour the new Kardatzke Wellness Center.  I would be happy to talk to you about the opportunities available to you in this impressive new facility.

If you decide to visit campus let the Admissions Department know that you would like to speak to me and we will set up an appointment.

Hope to see you soon.

Sincerely,

Dr. Doug Seelbach

Dept. of Kinesiology

Anderson University

